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Karin’s Horse Connection & Legacy Stables  
A Horse Lover’s Playground! 

 
It’s starting to feel like spring!  We have new 
kittens and the horses are starting to shed their 
winter hair which is a good sign that winter is 
almost over!  
 
Programs really get going again in March!  The 
Tiny Tot’s and competitive vaulting teams will 
start practices on Thursday evenings.  The Farm 
Work Therapy program starts back-up.  And we 

are scheduling many birthday parties and new riders for lessons or one-time rides.  So 
now’s the time to call and make an appointment!  
 
March 10-12 we will be at the Stallion Expo in Lansing. We will have a Beginning 
Vaulting clinic, several demonstrations, and the chance to try vaulting yourself in the 
youth area.  This is an event that all horse 
lovers are sure to enjoy! Find more info ​Here! 
 
Sign-Up Now!​ for Spring Break and Summer 
‘Own-A-Horse’ Camp!!  We have been adding to 
our curriculum and you do not want to miss out 
on all the horsey learning and fun to be had!  
 
Save the date:​ April 15th we will have our 
annual Easter Egg Hunt! More info to come.  
  
Karin’s Tidbits 
This month from Ralph Waldo Emerson. “Do not go where the path may lead, go instead where 
there is no path and leave a trail.” 
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